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Dear Community Partner, 
 
We would like to offer the opportunity to have your business or organization represented at 
“What’s Next: Exploring your Medicare & Healthcare Options” to be held at four Whatcom 
County Senior Centers during the month of October 2024.  These events are free and open to 
the entire community. 

October 4 – Bellingham Senior Activity Center 
October 11 – Blaine Senior Center 
October 18 – Lynden Senior/Community Center 
October 25 – Ferndale Senior Center 

Timeframe for each event is 10:00am to 2:00pm. 

The Medicare Annual Enrollment Period is October 15 to December 7. This is the perfect time 
for those with Medicare to re-evaluate their current plans and decide if they are getting the 
coverage they need. During the Open Enrollment Period, you can join, switch, or drop a 
Medicare Health Plan. What’s Next: Exploring Your Medicare & Healthcare Options provides a 
venue to hear presentations and meet with a variety of organizations and health insurance 
specialists to help with their decision-making. This event will also include presentations on 
healthcare topics, and we will be filling our lobby and coffee bar area with vendor tables of 
various organizations and services in the community that assist with resources and services.  
 
We believe your organization has much to offer to the community and this event gives you the 
opportunity to come to one place to talk with many individuals who are seeking information. As 
a tabling sponsor, your organization will not only be supporting the Bellingham Senior Activity 
Center, but you will have the opportunity to promote your services to the people of the 
community. You will be given a table and space to promote your services, and advertising to 
our member base in senior centers throughout Whatcom County.  
  
The cost to secure a vendor table is $150 per date ($50 for non-profit organizations) or $400 
($130 for non-profit organizations) for all four dates. We encourage you to attend all four.   

We are all looking forward to these events and we hope you to have you be a part of them! 
Please contact me with any questions you may have. 

Best,  
 
Eric Pierson 
Bellingham Senior Activity Center 
Whatcom Council on Aging 
epierson@whatcomcoa.org 
(360) 733-4030, ext. 1035 


